Croydon Astronomical Society

9th December 2014

Dear Mr Murrell

At the Croydon Astronomical Society committee meeting on Tuesday the 9th December 2014 the
committee discussed your persistent and continuing action of both casting the society in disrepute and
undermining the committee.

A vote was held and the decision was unanimous, that your life membership status be withdrawn and that
your society membership is hereby cancelled.

You have the right under the society constitution, item 5. b.: "... to appeal in writing against the decision
within 28 days. Such an appeal shall be heard at the following committee meeting.”

1. The committee members are all agreed that you should not discuss this matter with any of the
committee members as individuals during the appeal pending period.

2. The committee members express the wish that you do not visit any of the society Royal Russell
School meetings nor the society observatory at Kenley. We understand that you hold a set of
observatory keys and an arrangement will be made to collect these from you.

3. You are instructed not to make any further posts to the society Altair B discussion group.
4. Please do not communicate to any society member on this matter during the appeal pending
period.
The committee further instruct you to make immediate arrangements to:

i. Re. Altair_B, change the status of the Secretary from Manager to Owner; *
ii. Re. CAS website, notify the hosts Extendnet Limited to transfer ownership. *
[* Please liaise on details to the Secretary: secretary()7@croydonastro.org.uk.]

Should any of the above be violated it will have an impact on your possible appeal.

If any monies are due to you by the society please notify the Treasurer, likewise if you believe you have
any personal property at the Royal Russell School or Norman Fisher observatory at Kenley.

The committee expect that you honour and respect the spirit of the decision and cause no action,
verbally, written or otherwise, to further damage the society and committee.

Any correspondence pertaining to this matter should only be addressed to the Chairman, by email only,
to: chairman12@croydonastro.org.uk

Should you wish to appeal or waive this right, please notify the commitiee by email in the first instance
and followed by letter.

For and on behalf of the committee
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Peter Hutton
Chairman, CAS
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